



<b>ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT MEETING</b>		
<b>Minutes</b>		
1	<b>Call to Order on 10/29/21 at 9:05 am</b>	DeVlaeminck, Chair
2	<b>Recognition of sacred lands of the Takelma People</b>	
3	<b>Approval of Agenda – 10/29/2021</b>	
4	<b>Approval of Meeting Minutes – 10/22/2021</b>	
5	<b>Introduction of Guests and Public Comment</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Future guests</b> Kori Ebenhack 11/12 on RWC</li> <li>• <b>Invite:</b></li> </ul>	DeVlaeminck
6	<b>Director’s Report</b> - Good morning Team.  How quickly time flies as we round the corner on week six of fall term. I know you are all working hard in your positions and learning at the same time. Some of my best learning came from positions where I jumped in with both feet, met new people and did great work! Thank you for working hard and growing and building our team.  Winter registration begins today for eligible students. Check out the priority registration link for your day and time to register. Secure your classes early and encourage other students to get registered.  <a href="http://web.roguecc.edu/enrollment-services/registration-schedule">web.roguecc.edu/enrollment-services/registration-schedule</a>  I apologize for not being present today. I also know that staying home and not working is best for my health today.  I look forward to seeing you next week.  <b>Happy Halloween!</b>	McKenzie
7	<b>Advisor’s Report:</b> Access teams, confirm all bios/pics/zoom info, suggestion for Monday’s team building to focus on work session, choose escape room	Daugherty



	Next ES 11/5 is on TRC	
8	<p><b>Associated Student Government Member's Reports</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Vice President of Governance:</b> Thomas Carlton <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Sent an email for content of the bulletin to the department heads</li> <li>-Spent 8 hours this week</li> <li>-Interviewed Mollie</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>Business Specialist of Student Engagement:</b> Alina Furr <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Spent 7.5 hours this week</li> <li>-Attended the student huddle</li> <li>-Interviewed Mollie</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>Director of Clubs and Activities TRC/RVC:</b> Andria Slaughter <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Went to Logos to set up the flyers</li> <li>- Put together forms to get put into the drawing, along with feedback</li> <li>-Working on getting the club days put together and sent out</li> <li>-Spent 10 hours this week</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>President of Governance:</b> Izzy DeVlaeminck <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Talked with Viki(the RCC presidents assistant), asked to postpone pizza with the president</li> <li>-Attended the student huddle</li> <li>-Contacted AZP and the Firefighters association</li> <li>-Met with Thomas to talk about the Ossies cupard</li> <li>-Interviewed Mollie</li> <li>-Spent 8 hours this week</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	DeVlaeminck
9	<p><b>Campus Reports</b></p> <p>A. Redwood</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Sam talked about club days in his classes; peoples' interest peaked</li> </ul>	Team



	<p>-The café in student center is going to be set up soon, a new vendor within 1 to 2 months</p> <p>B. Table Rock/Riverside</p> <p>-Student activity fairly low</p> <p>-Tutoring center is not being utilized the way it should be</p> <p>-Izzy says that students are intimidated to access the tutoring center</p> <p>-Thomas was saying that it is a friendly format-and in person tutoring</p> <p>C. United</p> <p>-Izzy has spoken to a student at the Redwood campus and the student has been frustrated about not receiving FASFA(9 weeks behind)</p> <p>-Izzy mentions the teachers are not contacting or replying to the students-students are kept out of the loop</p> <p>-Feels like teachers don't really care about reaching out or updating students</p> <p>-Are the classes structured for the covid pandemic quarantine? Do they have a plan??</p>	
10	<p><b>Community Reports</b></p> <p>None at this time</p>	
11	<p><b>College Committee Reports</b></p> <p>A. <b>DPB</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• October 22<sup>nd</sup> at 12 pm over zoom</li></ul> <p>Will ask Rene to report on it next week</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Confirm next: Friday, November 19<sup>th</sup> at 12 pm</li></ul> <p>Izzy will be attending DPB</p> <p>B. <b>SET</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Next is Wednesday, November 3<sup>rd</sup> at 2pm over zoom for planning</li></ul>	



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Alina volunteered to attend; Chelsea will let the group know if this is a planning meeting or regular SET</li> </ul> <p><b>C. BAT</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Should be set winter term</li> </ul> <p><b>D. Textbook Affordability Group (TAG)</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Meeting was Monday, October 18<sup>th</sup> at 3 pm</li> <li>• <b>Next is November 15<sup>th</sup> 2021 via zoom</b></li> <li>• Izzy and Thomas are attending</li> <li>• Chelsea met with Felishia Jenkins (Library faculty) ASG discussed new program should not make profit from students</li> <li>• OCC? Branch out to students and the other campus?</li> </ul> <p><b>E. Faculty Senate/Coffee Klatch</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• October 22<sup>nd</sup> from 10-12pm over zoom. Chelsea did attend at 10:30 am and Andria can attend as well.</li> <li>• Chelsea brought up the board report content change, the faculty senate meeting people wanted to advocate and make sure the content change doesn't happen again</li> <li>• The people involved in this meeting suggested the board members attend student huddle (they did not show to the last meeting).</li> </ul>	
12	<p><b>ASG Committee Reports</b></p> <p><b>F. The Student Engagement and Activities</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Form and set committee</b></li> <li>• Clubs Days: Wednesday and Thursday, November 3<sup>rd</sup> and 4<sup>th</sup> from 11-1pm over zoom.             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>i. Incentive to participate \$100 for club account. \$100 to Osprey store for student</li> </ol> </li> <li>-Heard back from clubs that will attend clubs days</li> <li>-\$500 budget for clubs days</li> </ul>	<p>Slaughter</p> <p>DeVlaeminck/Carlton</p>



	<p>-Andria sent out an email that includes the clubs day information and the flyer</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next ICC is Friday, November 19<sup>th</sup> at 12pm over zoom.</li> </ul> <p>-Want to make sure clubs can charter</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• We wear it Wednesdays Update</li> </ul> <p>-Get going with starting we wear it Wednesday's posts again</p> <p><b>G. Governance/Legislative:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• OCCSA: sometime in November- email sent by Chelsea</li> </ul> <p>-Angie mentions that the meeting will be held the second week of November, and we are waiting for an invite to put that in our calander</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• BOE:             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li><b>i. Report due Tuesday, Nov 2<sup>nd</sup></b></li> <li>ii. Next meeting is October November 16<sup>th</sup> at 5pm over zoom.</li> </ol> </li> <li>• Newsletter/Student Email: creation and select new dates</li> </ul>	
13	<b>Allocations</b>	Team
14	<p><b>Old Business/Information</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Student Huddle</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Fall term is Tuesdays from 12:30-1:30 pm over zoom</li> </ul> </li> </ul> <p>-Izzy mentions that the theatre was talked about for a long time</p> <p>-Great brainstorming and collaborations</p> <p>-Izzy says that the students have a voice and it should be used during this time, and it wasn't until the last few minutes that students mentioned complications</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Recruitment:</b></li> </ul>	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>Daugherty</p> <p>McKenzie</p>



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• President of Student Engagement</li> <li>• Director of Publicity and Media</li>   <li>• Interested student- Paris -Application? Interview?</li> <li>• Applicants:             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>i. Interview: Mollie Minner -Izzy will email Mollie to invite her to ASG</li> <li>ii. Samuel Doggett</li> </ol> </li>   <li>• <b>Presidential Search committee and listening sessions</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>October 20<sup>th</sup> at 3pm over zoom</b></li> </ul> </li>   <li>• <b>Pizza with the President</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Canceled: Thursday, October 28<sup>th</sup> at 12pm. In person TRC</li> <li>• Rescheduled date -TBA</li> </ul> </li>   <li>• <b>Ossie's Cupboard</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Last meeting: Thursday, October 21<sup>st</sup> at 2pm over zoom.</li> <li>• Next: Monday, November 1<sup>st</sup> at 3:30 over zoom -Alina, Thomas, and Izzy will be attending</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
15	<p><b>New Business/Action Items</b></p> <p><b>A. Club Chartering:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Fire Fighter's Association</b> -Thomas motions to approve the Club Charter -Andria seconds -So moved</li> <li>• <b>AZP</b> -Thomas motions to approve AZP -Alina seconds -So moved</li> <li>• <b>Engineering club</b> -Andria motions to approve Engineering club</li> </ul>	Team



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Thomas seconds</li> <li>-So moved</li> <li>• Awesome Music club</li> <li>-Alina motions to approve the Awesome Music club</li> <li>-Andria seconds</li> <li>-So moved</li> </ul> <p><b>B. Friendsgiving:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Wednesday, November 17<sup>th</sup> on RWC and Thursday, November 18<sup>th</sup> on TRC</li> </ul> <p><b>C. Blood Drive on TRC :</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Tuesday, November 16<sup>th</sup> from 9am-3pm on TRC</li> </ul> <p><b>D. SWAG items: previously allocated</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Tabled for next week's meeting</li> </ul>	
16	<p><b>Roundtable/Spotlight</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>-Izzy spotlights Sam for attending our meeting earlier this week on Monday and today, being an active member.</li> <li>-Chelsea spotlights Thomas for reaching out and requesting a one on one meeting.</li> <li>-Alina spotlights Chelsea for being patient and understanding with learning how to correctly take minutes.</li> <li>-Sam spotlights Chelsea for taking part in the ASG hardships together.</li> </ul>	Team
17	Adjournment on 10/29/21 at 11:18 am	DeVlaeminck